
DUDHNOI COLLEGE 

ALUMNI, GUARDIANS AND RETIRED TEACHERS MEET 

 

Date: 26/05/2024       Venue: Dudhnoi College 

 

On 26th May, 2024 Dudhnoi College has organized a meet between alumni, guardians and retired 

teachers of the college. Dr. Lalit Ch. Rabha, Principal of Dudhnoi College presided over the 

meeting. Retired Vice Principal Mr. Kshirode Ch. Khakhalary, Mr. Diganta Rabha (President, 

Dudhnoi College Alumni Association), Mr. Pranay Kalita (Secretary, Dudhnoi College Alumni 

Association), Mr. Hitesh Patgiri (Vice President, Dudhnoi College Alumni Association), 

alumnis, guardians, retired teachers, the present teaching and non-teaching staff as well as the 

present students were present in the programme.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


